
From: Danny Varat
To: nicholaswb@scdot.orgnicholaswb@scdot.org

Date: 5/7/2018 6:41:56 PM
Subject: SC 153

Wendy, I hope all is well. We've had a couple of constituents mention that the signage and surface markings 
on SC 153 from the Saluda River, which is the Anderson/Greenville line, to I-185 are inadequate in that the 
surface paint is very faded where it even is visible and the signage for 185 only mentions Atlanta. Is this 
something y'all can take a look at? Thanks a lot


Danny


P. S. - We also had a call about signaling at the SC 153/I-85 bridge for left hand turns to enter 85 South. 
Catherine called over and was told a study was under way. Can you please update me on that?
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